
 

February 10, 2021 
 
 
 
WA State Department of Ecology 

1250 West Alder Street 

Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This letter is to inform you of a change of Legally Responsible Person (LRP) for Ste. Michelle Wine 
Estates.  Please update your records to reflect Stuart McNab, Chief Supply Officer as the LRP.  
Stuart’s contact information is as follows: 
 
Stuart McNab, Chief Supply Officer 
14111 NE 145th St.  
Woodinville, WA 98072 
(O) 425-415-3399 
Stuart.McNab@smwe.com 
 
This change of LRP applies to all permits within the Department of Ecology including: 
 
ST0009148 
ST0009276 
ST0009275 
ST0009229 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Jessica Myer 
Environmental Specialist 
Jessica.Myer@smwe.com 
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